
What is your vision for 
Turnagain Pass, Alaska?

We need your help!Turnagain Pass, the corridor surrounding the Seward Highway from approximately MP 56 to MP 75, is only an 
hour outside of Anchorage and is an area familiar to the many residents that travel between their homes and 
fishing and recreation destinations on the Kenai Peninsula.

The Western Federal Lands Highway Division, the U.S. Forest Service, and the State of Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public Facilities, have identified the need for a Turnagain Pass Master Plan. This plan will 
create a long-term vision for Turnagain Pass, with modifications and capital improvements expected in the 20 
years following the plan completion, with a focus on safety and recreation.

How do you use the Turnagain Pass 
corridor? What are potential issues 
and opportunities that exist in the 
Turnagain Pass area? 

Come meet the project team and 
share your thoughts.

We need your help!
Join us at the
following meetings:

Meeting materials will be available on the project 
website beginning June 2, 2023. Comments can be 
submitted during the meetings, online, or in writing.

Visit www.turnagainpassmasterplan.com to join the email list to 
receive updates, make a comment, and to learn more about the project.

• Friday, June 2, 2023, 4:00 – 6:00 PM
Moose Pass Sportsman’s Club
33675 Depot Road, Moose Pass, AK

• Tuesday, June 13, 2023, 5:00 – 7:00 PM
Girdwood Community Room 
250 Egloff Drive, Girdwood, AK

• Thursday, June 15, 2023, 4:00 – 6:00 PM
REI Anchorage
500 E Northern Lights Blvd, Anchorage, AK


